
 

Windom Community Council 
Neighborhood Safety, Home Security Rebate Program 

Scope of Services & Budget 
  
Background - In the fall of 2019, WCC deployed its neighborhood survey and learned that 
public safety was the top-rated concern.  WCC Board members had previously inquired about 
instituting a home security rebate program for Windom, however, the COVID-19 pandemic 
interfered in our plans to implement the project.  Today, with the general increase in crime in 
Minneapolis, and in Windom, and with the changes occurring with Neighborhoods 2020 and 
opportunities for plan modifications, the Board would like to implement a home security rebate 
program. The rebate program would make available up to $500 per property to help safeguard 
Windom residents for both home and rental properties.   
 
Resources - Reallocating $40,000 of Community Participation Program (CPP) funds from 
Neighborhood Priorities/Reserve to Neighborhood Priorities/Resident Security. 
 
Partners – WCC, City of Minneapolis: Neighborhood and Community Relations, Minneapolis 
Police Department: Office of Crime Prevention, Windom residents, Other partners. 
 
Responsibilities – The Windom Community Council will: 

• Work with NCR City staff to ensure best neighborhood home security rebate 
program practices are employed as the rebate program is developed. 

• Will inform residents of the availability of these funds, condition for use, and access 
to the application form. 

• Provide technical assistance to residents prior to initiating work as requested. 

• Review any special request that might exceed $500 based on extenuating 
circumstances. 

 
This budget is to provide support for an estimated 75 residences in the Windom 
Neighborhood. 
 
Budget: 

Estimated Home Security Costs: $500 per property X 75 units $38,000 

Project Support $2,000 

TOTAL $40,000 

 
 

 
 
 

Date: 3/15/2021 
 


